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Thursday, September 28, 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Early Years Fire Brigade Visit 

 

As part of our learning about ‘People Who Help Us’ we have been given a fantastic opportunity to have a visit from the London 

Fire Brigade on Tuesday 17th October 2023.  

 

The children will be able to question the members of the team about their jobs and discover how they help people, as well as 

investigate the fire truck. They will learn how to call the fire brigade if there is an emergency and about the different tools that 

are carried on the tender. 

 

The tender will be onsite from 1:00 - 2:00 (as long as they are not called out on an emergency). As we are not leaving the school 

site we will not require parent volunteers, however if your child does not attend Nursery in the afternoon and you would like to 

accompany your child to school for the session the gate will be opened at 1:00. 

 
Kind regards 
 

 

 

Carrie Chute   Emily Hewitt   Mr Matthew E Harris  

Year R Class Teacher  Year N Class Teacher  Headteacher 
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